New Bedford cold weather
overflow shelter open
tonight, December 21

Due to the continued weather conditions, the overflow will be
opened again tonight. All inquiries can be forwarded to Sister
Rose House and 1-800-homeless.

All guests should plan to arrive for 6:00pm and the cutoff
time will be 8:30pm. Dinner will be served between 6:00pm and
7:30pm and we wrap up between 9:45pm and 10pm.

As a reminder, the overflow will be activated on nights that
the temperature is expected to be at 28 degrees or less. If
the temperature were to drop below 28 at 4 or 5:00am rather
than 7 or 8:00pm as an example, it doesn’t ensure that the
overflow would open. All guests are expected to get up at 5:00
am and exit the premises by 6 or 7:00am.

Also, precipitation or snow alone doesn’t ensure that the
overflow will open but are taken into consideration coupled
with the temperatures. We also view the feel like temps, so as
an example if the temperature was expected to be at 30 degrees
but the wind-chill coupled with rain or snow presents or
“feels like” 25 degrees then the overflow would be activated.

Every year we always have grey area days but we do the best in
our judgment to make the right call. On days that we are
expected to open an email blast will be sent by 12pm.

Also, 1-800-homeless will notify any callers if the overflow
will be open on expected days. This will be our 4th season and
with all the challenges at any given time, we are hopeful to
continue safe operations and save lives, especially on the
coldest nights. We also are looking for extra help, especially
if the number of guests expected on any given night reaches
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30. We also have 25 guests on the main floor so manpower 1is
very important.



